
 

 
  

 
 
 
MEDIA ALERT: 
Technology Pathway Partners Announcement  
 
When: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 
Time: Registration – 9:30 a.m.; Program – 10 a.m. 
Where: Snap-on Incorporated, Innovation Works 
2801 80th St., Kenosha, Wisconsin 
 
 
 

Technology Pathway Partners 
 

Gateway Technical College / UW-Milwaukee / UW-Parkside 

 
Southeastern Wisconsin is poised to continue its leadership position advancing the technology and 
innovation demands of the 21st century through sustained collaboration and partnership between 
industry and education.  
 
Technology Pathway Partners presents collaborative initiatives to help build the talent capacity of 
southeastern Wisconsin through new opportunities for tech-ed and pre-engineering professional 
educators, and transfer agreements for engineering students. 
 
UW-Parkside Chancellor Debbie Ford, Gateway Technical College President and CEO Bryan Albrecht, 
UW-Milwaukee Interim Chancellor Mark Mone, U.S. Rep. Paul Ryan, Snap-on Incorporated 
Chairman and CEO Nick Pinchuk, and Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development Secretary 
Reggie Newson are scheduled to share their perspectives on the important value of Technology 
Pathway Partners. 
 
The Technology Pathway Partners announcement is hosted by Snap-on Incorporated at the 
company’s Innovation Works.  
 
Media contacts: 
 
John Mielke, UW-Parkside at 262-902-9355;  
Lee Colony, Gateway Technical College at 262-564-2512; or 
Laura Hunt, UW-Milwaukee at 414-229-6447. 


